
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 Tuesday, December 17 2024 
 

*Grad Sweaters are up on School Cash Online to be ordered. Get your grad sweater before it’s too late! * 
 
The cafeteria will be closed for lunch until the New Year. Thank you for all your support! 
 
Candy Canes 

• Come outside the office at lunch for a chance to win a GIANT jar of candy canes! All you have to do is 
guess the amount in the jar - $1 a guess! 

 
Clothing  

• Do you know that 7 percent of garbage in our landfills is unwanted clothing? Reduce your impact on our 
landfills and donate your unwanted clothing instead! We send your donated clothing to various charities 
in our community. The clothing drive will run from December 2nd to January 31. Look for the clothing drive 
boxes located around the school.  

Drama Club 
• We have a rehearsal today after school. Make sure to continue to check the Google Classroom and 

groupchat for all the info! Can’t wait to see you there!  
 
Giving Tuesday 

• Be a #Changemaker this Toonie Tuesday. To our incredible Durham community, to kick off the giving 
season, the Ignite Durham Learning Foundation (IDLF) calls on the entire Durham Community to come 
together and make tomorrow brighter for children and youth during their time of need. The giving season 
officially kicks off with the welcoming of Giving Tuesday on December 17, 2024, the world’s most 
significant generosity movement. We invite you to become a #changemaker and join the generosity 
movement by participating in our 2nd Annual Toonie Tuesday – imagine how many children and youth we 
can support if everyone brings in a Toonie today! 

 
Library 

• Are you a reader? Do you love competition? If you answered yes, it’s not too late to join the White Pine 
Battle of the Books for this year. Our next meeting is this Thursday at lunch in the library. All readers 
welcome! 

 
Music 

• Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind Ensemble have their regular rehearsals today after school and this 
evening. We will be making them shorter rehearsals. Junior Concert band will finish up at 3:30 pm and 
Senior Wind will finish up at 8:15 pm. Please be in your seats on time ready to begin. Tangent members 
should check their Google Classroom for information about rehearsal this week. Please respond to the 
instructions in the stream. 

• Staff, the Music department has some cheese left over from our sale. If you are interested in buying 
some for your party table this holiday, please drop by the music office to see what is available. First 
come, first served. 

 
Soul Food 

• Soul Food is meeting today at lunch in room 146 Join us as we look at the Christian practice of Baptism.  


